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Special Meeting of the Chapter of the Merged 

Detroit Oakland & Grosse Pointe Chapters of the Barbershop Harmony Society  

September 16, 2019 

DRAFT 

The meeting was convened at 9:22 pm by Dave Montera.  

D. Montera brought the chapter updates on the “Everyone In Harmony” 
movement in BHS. By October 15, 2019 all chapters in BHS will have to adopt 
new wording for their chapter By-laws that designates a chapter as an all mens 
chapter, an all women's chapter or a mixed men's and women's chapter. Discussion 
of the issue followed. 

It was determined that Chapter members would deliberate the adoption options 
over the course of the next four weeks then vote on which option to choose on 
September 14, 2019 during a special meeting of the Chapter during  our regular 
rehearsal. 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:02 pm. 

Respectfully submitted: Craig Roney, Secretary  

Minutes Approved:  


